
 
 

 

 

Boil Water Notice Rescinded 
 

Wednesday, September 27, 2023 

                   Harris County MUD 50 

Streets affected: 601 – 614 Cypress 

 

On Tuesday, September 26, 2023, the Texas 

Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) 

required our public water system Harris County MUD 

50 (PWS#1010719) to issue a Boil Water Notice due 

to a water line repair. 

Our system has taken the necessary corrective 

actions to restore adequate pressure, disinfectant 

levels, and/or bacteriological quality and has provided 

TCEQ with testing results that indicate that the water 

no longer requires boiling as of Friday, September 

27, 2023. 

If you have any further questions, please contact 
John Montgomery of our Regulatory Compliance 
Department at (281) 367-5511. 
 

If a customer wishes to reach TCEQ, they may call 

512-239-4691. 
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